From: Web E-mail - Councillor"s Office
To: Web E-mail - City Clerks

Subject: Email - Renaming of John A MacDonald Road - Ari Avivi - File CK 6310-1

Date: Friday, June 11, 2021 11:05:42 AM



From: Ari Avivi
Sent: Friday, June 11, 2021 8:46 AM

To: Web E-mail - Councillor's Office < Councillors.Office@saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Renaming of John A. Macdonald road

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

To the Mayor and City Council.

I am not going to ask you to vote one way or the other on the name change for this road. I would however ask you to consider the following.

- 1. Look at all the street / park / building names within the City of Saskatoon that may require adjustment based on their historical actions and rather than do this as an adhoc process based on current trends, be proactive and do a complete review
- 2. Please provide a full costing to the city, and projected costs for individuals and businesses to make this change.

Thank you

Ari Avivi

Producer

The Comedy Pit &

Saskatoon's Funniest Person with A Day Job.

www.thecomedypit.ca